From: steph brueggemann

To: Maia Aman

Subject: Display location at Castle Rock Adventist Hospital
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 7:56:33 AM

Hi Maia,

| hope you had a great weekend! | went to the Monet show at the Denver Art
Museum. Fantastic!!!

Last week Marti talked with Brandon Nudd, CEO, and their facilities director. The
location that they are recommending for hanging the painting is on the first floor by
the staircase. It is visible from the front entrance and reception area. Marti was going
to find out if it is possible to hang the painting before the end of November and get
back to me.

Looking forward to our meeting on Thursday,

Stephanie
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